
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  April Beggerow, CMC, Clerk of Council 

From:  Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  

Date:  February 14, 2020  

RE:  V-005-2020  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF PLANNING COMMISSION HELD February 12, 2020: 

 

A motion was made by Burba, seconded by Wester, that variance V-005-2020 To consider a 

Variance application to vary sections 1107.01(d) - Required Improvements & 1108.01(f) - 

General Requirements, of the Codified Ordinances of the City of Gahanna, to delay the 

requirement for sidewalk construction; for property located at Buckles Court; Parcel ID 

Nos. 025-013773 & 025-013760; current zoning Select Commercial Planned District 

(SCPD); Larry Canini, applicant,  be Recommended to Council for Approval. The motion 

carried by the following vote:  

 

Yes (6) – Burba, Wester, Hicks, Shapaka, Suriano, Tamarkin 

Absent (1) – Greenberg 
 

 
________________________________________ 

Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  

 

 

 

 


